
ST BARTHOLOMEW'S NEWS 
“Excellent attendance is vital for children to flourish and achieve” 

22nd July 2022 

 

As we come to the end of another busy year which again has had its challenges, the ongoing effects of the 

pandemic and now heatwaves I would like to thank you for your support and wish you a happy summer. 

The children as always have been amazing and I am very proud at how they have coped, they continue to 

amaze me with their resilience and positive attitudes. 

I would also like to say well done to the staff who again have worked hard all year to support the children.  

Thank you. 

We say a fond farewell to Year 6 and wish them luck on the next stage of their journey. We also say good 

bye to some of our staff this year. Mr Mulvihill is going to pastures new and Mrs Mocova is retiring.  We 

also say goodbye to someone you may not know as well, Mrs Meyrick who has been our business manager 

for many years and has kept the school going, we hope she also enjoys her retirement. 

As always we welcome some new staff and you will get to meet them in September. 

Please remember we start back on Monday 5th September and all children must be in school every day 

including Nursery who should be here for all their sessions. This will be a priority for us next year and we 

expect all your support with this. Please can you make sure children are all in school uniform for the start 

of the new year, thank you. 

 

Please contact school if you have any questions and we will see you on the 5th September. 

 

Training Days 2022-2023 

Friday 18th November 2022 

Friday 27th January 2023 

Friday 23rd June 2023 

Monday 24th July 2023 

Tuesday 25th July 2023 

 

 


